
DATE: September 28, 2022  

TO: Mayor and Members of Council 

FROM: 

RE: 

Wendy Law, Deputy City Manager, Legal and Administrative 
Services & City Solicitor 

COMMUNICATION, BY-LAW NUMBER 208-2022 – Council Meeting, 
September 28, 2022 

Recommendation 

That the administrative correction to the Fees and Charges By-law 158-2021, 
as amended, be approved.  

Background 

The Fees and Charges By-law 158-2021 was approved by Council on December 9, 
2021. Staff has since identified that one by-law was inadvertently included in the 
repeal section. An amending by-law is required to correct this error by removing By-
law 079-2019 from section 10 of By-law 158-2021, as amended. There are no 
changes to any approved fees and charges.  

For more information, contact Todd Coles, City Clerk, ext. 8281. 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Wendy Law 
Deputy City Manager, Legal and Administrative Services & 
City Solicitor 
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